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Minutes
Dugout Club Meeting – February 5, 2024

CHS Baseball – 6:30 PM
www.claremonthighschoolbaseball.com

Lillian Bass - President, Valerio Garcia - Vice President, Tram Vo - Treasurer, Lisa Buch - Secretary

● Minutes from January 2024 Meeting were approved.
● Next meeting - March 4 @ 6:30 PM (first Monday of the month)

New Business & Coach Update:
● Booster President Updates:

o Spring Spirit Pack - Spring spirit packs will be ready soon. Each will cost $250/per player and 
include team hat, white season jersey, zip cage jacket and water bottle, as well as one 
tournament fee. New players will have to purchase a maroon jersey for an additional $40.

o Superbowl Squares - We are entering final days for purchasing squares (ends Friday 2/09). 
Every player should try and sell two squares.

o Senior Banners - Geoff Bilau is helping take pictures of the seniors and is coordinating the 
banner production. He has everyone, but Jack Grillo. Banners should be up soon.

o Senior Day - (after last home game on 4/24/24) - A committee is being formed to plan senior 
day. If anyone is interested in helping, let Lisa Buch or Lillian Bass know.

o End of Season Banquet - The date and location for the banquet should be known by the March 
meeting. We are planning a brunch event again on a Sunday. A committee is being formed to 
plan the banquet. Anyone interested in helping, should let Lillian Bass or Lisa Buch know.

● VP Updates: Restaurant Fundraisers - Daniel and Rose Rascon are helping coordinate another dinner 
at Casa Maguey in the Claremont Village to host a team get together/fundraiser. We are hoping for a 
weekend. Stay tuned for more details. Other ideas discussed for  future events were Piano/Piano and 
Last Name Brewery

● Possible:  Nominate/Elect Booster Board Members - Lillian explained that her son, Evan, and Tram's 
son, Vincent, will not be playing on the team during the Spring season. Both boys played in the Fall. 
CPFA confirmed that board members can transition off the board after the current season if they 
choose to stay on. Both Lillian and Tram are willing to stay on the board through the season if that is 
what the family's want. There were about 20 families represented at the meeting and everyone was 
happy to have Lillian remain president and Tram as treasurer though the season. No alternative 
nominations were made.

http://www.claremonthighschoolbaseball.com
Lisa LevyBuch
Highlight



Treasury report – Lisa Buch Reported from Tram Vo Email 
● Temporarily unable to access current balance of Chase account. Will provide next month.
● January expenses (most to be reimbursed with spirit pack purchases): jerseys ($4,300), cage jackets

($1,100) and hats ($4,000)

Banner Sales – Paul Miller and Dominic Maldonado
● New Banner Updates - Paul asked for approval to make a new banner for Hendricks Pharmacy.

They paid to be a sponsor again, and their current banner is not in good condition. The request was
approved

Coach Updates – Lisa Buch Reported from Coach Chris Email 
● Coach Updates:

o No practice tomorrow; but coaches are planning all levels to practice starting Wednesday
o Coaches are still working on finalizing rosters
o CIF season starts mid-Feb; two Frosh games just added to Max Preps (a few more to be

added before CIF starts)
o Team Picture Day is March 6 at 4:30 PM (Photo order: varsity, JV and then Frosh).

Coaches will provide order form packets to players and will let players know what to wear
o New Coaches: JV's new coaches started this past month. They are: Coach Jonny Reynoso

and Coach Riley;the Freshman Team's new coach is Coach Kyle from PFA. He is expected
to start soon (Coach Nick will continue to support the team)
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